
BRIZE NORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL – PARENT COUNCIL 
Minutes of the Parent Council Meeting held on Friday 24th February 2012 

 
Present:  Mark Smith, Victoria Doran, Olivia Goodgame, Jo Webb. 
Apologies:  Sarah Batts, Sarah Birch, Kellie Hatcher, Jackie Hampson, Sarah Webster, Sara 
Coles, Chris Jones 
 
 
Update on matters arising from last meeting: 
 

1. Dog 
The Parent Council said there had been no further concerns raised over dogs being tied up by 
the school gates. 
 
 
New Matters arising: 
 

1. Class 1 and 2 Trip 
Parents had commented on how much the children had enjoyed their trip to Sutton Courtney. 

 
2. Parents Evening 

One or two parents had made comments about how difficult it is when teachers over run 
considerably with parent discussion appointments. 
 
Mr Smith appreciated this comment and the fact that some parents had to wait for a 
considerable time for their appointment. The school will aim to address this for the next 
parents evening. 
 

3. Creche at Class Assemblies 
Those parents who had used this facility were very grateful of being able to leave their 
younger siblings with someone to enjoy an assembly. A suggestion was that parents would 
like this opportunity to continue at events. 
 
Mr Smith said that parents had appreciated the facility but it did rely on parents volunteering 
and we needed more parents to help out at each assembly. Mr Smith said he would asked for 
volunteers before each assembly next term. 
 
Next meeting: Friday 30th March 2012 at 9am 
 
 


